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Board member Charlotta Sund declines re-election

Charlotta Sund, member of Ahisell's Board of Directors since the Annual General Meeting (AGM) 2017, has announced to the Chair of the Board, also
member or the Nomination Committee, that she declines re-election at the AGM 2018. Charlotta will, as of May next year, start a new position within a
municipally-owned company, which is not compatible with external board assignments.

The Nomination Committee continues its already commenced work ahead of the Ahlsell’'s AGM, which will take place on Thursday, May 3, 2018 in
Stockholm.

For further information please contact:
Karin Larsson, Head of Investor relations and external communications

+46 8 685 59 24, Karin.Larsson@ahlsell.se

Abhlsell AB (publ) is the Nordic region’s leading distributor of installation products, tools and supplies for installers, construction companies, facility
managers, industrial and power companies and the public sector. The unique customer offer covers more than one million individual products and
solutions. The Group has a tumover of approximately SEK 27 billion and is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. About 97 percent of the revenue is generated in
the three main markets of Sweden, Norway and Finland. With over 5,000 employees, more than 200 branches and three central warehouses, we constantly
fulfil our customer promise: Ahlsell makes it easier to be professional.
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